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Regarding: Senate

Message:
The current map that is being considered by the Senate
does not allow neither SD 31 nor SD 28 to be represented
as well as they could be with a map that allows the districts
to be set in a more north south orientation. If these districts
were not strung out almost 8 hours from their most northern
portion to the most southern portion but instead were more
geographically compact, it would better serve the
constituency of both districts.  It would allow their Senators
to be more accessible to a greater portion of their
constituency on a more regular basis.
It would allow farming and agriculture communities to be
better represented with a Senator who is not torn between
focusing on the energy sector in the southern part of the
district. Of course the reverse is true for the southern
portion of those current districts in regard to being able to
have their Senator focus primarily on energy vs being torn
by the agriculture industry in the more northern parts of their
district. 
The problems that arise for both of these industries are
often vastly different and thus need a Senator who can
focus on those needs for their primary industry in their 
district.  The map we have submitted will help address
many of those issues and it simply makes more sense.  It
will allow communities who have these similar interests and
industries to be in the same SD. A vote for the north south
oriented Sd 31 and SD 28 will have benefits far reaching
those I have mentioned here in this comment.
I close by asking you to vote for this map vs the current map
in question. 
Thank you for your time and willingness to serve your
districts!
Tisha Crow






